
John Hamilton 
 
I am sending this email in support of the C&H Hog Farm & the Arkansas Family farmers that
operate it

As a farmer myself, it terrifies me that an operation that has apparently bent over backwards the last
few years complying with ADEQ's ever-changing rules & requests is still in a fight for its life from
our state government. What's driving this attack on this farm? Sound science? Special interests?
Big-money political donors? 

Bottom line-ADEQ should be bending over backwards to HELP this operation succeed, not
searching for reasons to shut them down. I'm extremely disappointed in the leadership of ADEQ &
our Governor's office in this matter & the way this family has been treated. 

Count me as a vote in support of the C&H Hog Farm continuing their operations for as long as they
see fit to farm

John Hamilton
Searcy, Arkansas
 


